
Counseling Department

Dear parents and students,
We are so excited to have our students come back to school and look forward to a great year!
There are some things you need to know. Class schedules will be available August 4, 2023.

● Class changes will not start until August 7. All changes will be online. Please do not
call the Counseling Office with class change requests. If you have any questions, please
email your counselor. Class changes are $5. Please be patient with your requested
class change. We will get to them as soon as we are able.

Class Change Link

● If you are not coming back to Pleasant Grove Junior High, please call our office
(801) 610-8147 or email julianneatkinson@alpinedistrict.org to let us know.

We look forward to seeing everyone on August 16th
(August 15th for 7th graders).!

Counselors:
Derek Guinn A-C dguinn@alpinesdistrict.org
Nicole Sperry D-I nicolesperry@alpinedistrict.org
Jennifer Packer J-Q Jpacker@alpinedistrict.org
Esther Shipley R-Z Eshipley@alpinedistrict.org
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